
February 17, 2021 

Calendar 
 

Monday, February 22 

Selby Athletics Day (Year 3-6) 

Knox Athletics Track 

Tuesday February 23 

EDEC Swimming 

School Council Meeting 

Friday February 26 

Twilight Working Bee 3:30pm—7pm 

Monday March 1  

Back to School Evening 

Prep –Yr 2 4:00—5:15 

Yr 3—Yr 6 5:30—6:45 

Friday March 5 

Curriculum Day—no students 

Friday March 12 

School Photos 

Monday March 15 - March 17 

Yr 5/6 Portsea Camp 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

2 Morley St, Selby VIC 3159 

ph: (03) 9754 2675    

e: selby.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au    

w: www.selbyps.vic.edu.au 

Before/After School Care  

ph 0434 422 455 / 1300 105 343 

Last Friday was obviously a challenging time for everyone as we again headed 
back into lockdown. Hopefully I will be able to send out an update with what 
the rest of the week looks like later today and we are prepared for whatever 
situation we are faced with. Watch out for your Compass notification later 
today. 

Prior to that it has been so pleasing to spend time in the classrooms over the 
last few weeks. The students have settled into their new classrooms and are 
well into the routines of their new rooms. It has been a positive start to the 
year and feedback from students, parents and staff reflect this.   

Last week we had many fantastic incursions visit the school to provide some 
exciting opportunities to the students. On Tuesday morning the Prep—Year 2 
students had a team building incursion which provided the students the    
opportunities to learn team work skills through a number of activities. In the 
afternoon all students attended a BMX Stunt show which had a message 
about one of our school values resilience. On Wednesday the 3/4s went on an 
excursion to Belgrave Lake Park to see how local government works to       
provide our local facilities. 

mailto:selby.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.selbyps.vic.edu.au


PARENT/TEACHER INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
It was fantastic to see so many parents make time last Tuesday to attend the Parent/Teacher Information Exchange 
evening. The staff value the input from parents on their child, particularly after the previous 12 months, and the 
exchange establishes a working partnership which is vital to support the students throughout the year.    Parent 
engagement in learning is known to lead to improved outcomes for students of all ages. Parents play an essential 
role as the first educators of children, and ongoing, active engagement of parents, families and communities has a 
major impact on a child’s success at school.  
 
The evidence suggests that parental engagement strategies have the greatest impact when they are focused on 
linking behaviours of families, teachers and students to learning outcomes, when there is a clear understanding of 
the roles of parents and teachers in learning, when family behaviours are conducive to learning, and when there are 
consistent, positive relations between the school and parents (Emerson, Fear, Fox & Sanders, 2012, p. 32). 
 

COMPASS – LOGON AT THE VERY LEAST ONCE A WEEK! 

All school information is forwarded to families via the Compass platform.  Put simply, if you are not logging onto 
Compass at least once a week you will not know what is happening with your child’s education and what is          
happening around the school.   If you are unable to access Compass please contact the school office for assistance.  

 

WORKING WITH CHILDREN’S CHECKS (WWCC) 
We encourage and value parental and community support at Selby Primary School. There are many ways that    
parents, grandparents and friends can  assist at our school. We require all parents to obtain a Working with          
Children Check that will allow you to be very involved in your child’s education. These checks are free for             
volunteers. Please bring your WWCC to the office so we can photocopy and add your name to our list. For more 
information on applying go to https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/individuals/applicants/how-to-apply 
 
WORKING BEE 
The first scheduled working bee for 2021 will be a twilight one next Friday night, Friday February 26 from 3:30—
7:00pm. It has been a year since we have last held a working bee and we would love to have many hands to help 
complete many tasks to improve our school grounds. Any time no matter how small would be greatly appreciated 
on the night. Our major focus will be on the gardens and having a good tidy up of the garden beds. 
 

Should you have noticed other areas in the school that could be enhanced through an injection of time, attention, 
community support, or money, please email the school office or give me a call directly. I am always keen to         
improve the surroundings here at school for the students. As you may have noticed the school grounds continue to 
look attractive and well cared for, whilst working within our limited budgets and modest funding provided to us by 
the state government.   

 

ATHLETICS DAY 

Next Monday, all things going well, our Year 3 – 6 students will all be participating in our annual athletics day at 
Knox Athletic Track. Warm temperatures are forecast and  the students will strive to do their personal best and will 
have a fantastic day of competition. A big thank you to the parents who have indicated that they can assist on the 
day. If you are able to assist please let Claire Williams know. Without the parents help we could not run these    
opportunities for our students.  

 

Have a great week 

David Orlandi 

Principal 

RESPECT     CONFIDENCE     RESILIENCE     PERSONAL BEST 
The Bridge 
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Strong parent–teacher relationships are one of the hall-

marks of all great schools. They're a major         contributor 

to student   success. The research into schooling across the 

Western world reveals that      positive parent–teacher part-

nerships are a more     significant factor in student success 

than parent      income levels or social status. 

However, parent–teacher relationships require effort and 

energy from both parties if they are going to really benefit 

children and young people. 

Here are five elements to guide you as a parent in forming 

strong bonds with your child's teachers this year: 

1.Knowing (building affinity) 

Know – the first element – requires you to be both         

proactive and patient. Proactive because you need to be 

willing to meet and work at maintaining relationships.   

Patient because it may take some time to build a working 

relationship. For your partnership to be meaningful and 

successful you need to meet with your children’s teacher

(s) with the goal of forming a respectful professional  

relationship. Share your aspirations for your child and be 

willing to build the teacher’s knowledge about your    

family. 

Get to know your child’s teachers’ aspirations and gain 

an understanding of their approach and the focus they 

have for this particular year group. 

Also commit to continuing to know what’s going on in 

the life of your child’s classrooms as well as the life of the 

school on an ongoing basis. 

 

2. Supporting (building trust) 

Children need to know that you are fully behind what 

their teachers are trying to achieve if they are going to 

commit fully to learning. The best way to support your 

child’s teacher is to trust their knowledge,                       

professionalism and experience. Avoid the temptation to 

question the expertise of teachers in front of students, 

particularly when the teachers use methods that you are 

unfamiliar with. Initiate conversations with teachers 

around methodology to give them the chance to explain 

the approach they are taking. 

 

3. Participating (building links to student learning) 

Participation – the third element – takes into account the 

level of parent engagement in student learning. There’s a 

huge body of research that points to the correlation   

between parent engagement in student learning and 

their educational success. If you want your child to     

improve his learning, take an interest in what he is      

doing. Follow school and teacher guidelines about     

helping at home and attend as many conferences, 

meetings and events involving your child as possible. This 

simple strategy has a  significant, long-term impact. 

 

4. Communicating (building relationships) 

Life’s not always smooth sailing for kids of any age.   

Family circumstances change. Friends move away. Illness 

happens. Mental health challenges can hit anyone at any 

time. These changes affect learning. Keep teachers up to 

date with significant changes or difficulties that your 

child or young person experiences so they can             

accommodate your child's emotional and learning needs 

at school. 

 

5. Advocating (building loyalty) 

Advocacy – the last element – means that you talk       

teachers and your school up rather than tear them down 

among children and the wider community.  Teachers 

hold very public positions and generally work hard to 

build good reputations both within their school and their 

wider education community. Consider a   teacher’s repu-

tation among the community and also with children 

when you discuss educational matters with others. 

Building parent–teacher relationships doesn’t just happen. They take good will from both sides, a commitment to 

setting aside the time necessary to support the home-based learning tasks that are expected, and a willingness to 

communicate both concerns and commendations through the correct channels. 

PARENT TEACHER RELATIONSHIPS 



On Tuesday 9th of February the Junior School 

students went to the hall for a Team Building 

incursion with Supreme Incursions.  

Jake and Manda introduced themselves,    

explained the activities and put us into 

groups. 

The activities were Towering Towers, Crazy 

Boardwalk, Popping Parachutes and Hooky 

Hooks. We had to help and encourage our 

team mates to complete each challenge. We 

worked with different team mates each time 

so we got to know lots of other people. 

It was really fun and we really enjoyed    

working with different people.  

Written by 1/2S 













Selby Netball Club is looking for two more play-

ers for their NetSetGO team (born 2012-2013) 

and their 11 & Under team (born 2010-2011) to 

play this Winter season starting February 27th 

2021.  

Selby is a small and friendly club established in 

1993. Our aim is to provide the opportunity for 

players of all abilities to participate and have fun 

playing netball. 

Please register your interest via our Registration 
page www.selby.vic.netball.com.au or contact 
Leanne on 0409 778 824 for more information.  





The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser.  No responsibility is accepted by the            
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Join Our Customer Rewards Program                        

Earn valuable Rewards Points on purchases, which can be 

used to redeem on goods in-store (excludes prescriptions by 

law). Membership is FREE and you receive the equivalent of 

$10 in Rewards Points for  every $200 you spend.                                                                            

1639 Burwoord Hwy, Belgrave Ph 9754 2001 

www.belgravepharmacy.com.au Trading Hours Monday to 

Friday 9.00am-6.00pm Saturday 9.00am-1.00pm 

http://www.belgravepharmacy.com.au


The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser.  No responsibility is accepted by the            

Department of Education for accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. 


